From: o acsrawe [

Sent: 01 August 2015 10:23
To: Planning
Subject: REF 2015/2811/P

Dear Sir T own flat 399 Russell Court . Tam a Camden ratepayer but live in Sussex and only received notice
of this application on the 31st July. I wish to object on the grounds that the operating hours are too long. The
maximum permitted hours should be 8 am to 9 pm to prevent disturbance to the residents of Russell Court.
There should be a requirement that signage is controlled and is not of a nature likely to impact adversely on
the surroundings or appearance of Russell Court. Daphne Bagshawe



